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Notice of Availability 

Long Island Sound Blue Plan 

 

  

The Commissioner of the Department of Energy and Environmental Protection (“DEEP”) hereby gives 

notice that a draft of the Long Island Sound Blue Plan, together with the Long Island Sound Resource 

and Use Inventory and other supporting documents, are available for public review and comment.   

   

The Blue Plan is a marine spatial planning process for Long Island Sound that was authorized by 

Section 25-157t of the Connecticut General Statutes (Connecticut Public Act 15-66). The intent of the 

Blue Plan is to plan and account for both the existing human uses of the Sound and the habitats and 

natural resources needed for marine life to thrive in the Sound.  Doing so will help ensure that: (a) the 

existing human uses and the habitats and natural resources and features of the Sound are protected and 

(b) any new and existing uses of the Sound will be compatible with each other and with the Sound’s 

habitats and natural resources. 

 

The Blue Plan will not create new regulations; rather it will provide greater clarity and guidance for how 

decisions will be made under specified existing regulatory programs.  The Blue Plan's policies will 

provide the basis for existing permit programs identified by statute to achieve clearer and more certain 

protection of the economic, cultural, and ecological values of Long Island Sound, including existing 

traditional human uses and ecologically significant areas.  As such, the Blue Plan will serve as a guide to 

show what the applicable state and local permit decision-making processes will consider and be based 

upon.  This will provide new and better insight for stakeholders and applicants up-front. 

  

The draft Blue Plan, together with the complete Long Island Sound Resource and Use Inventory and 

additional supporting and background information is available at http://www.ct.gov/deep/lisblueplan and 

in hard copy upon request to the address below. 

 

 

INFORMATION REQUESTS/PUBLIC COMMENT 
The success of the Blue Plan depends on the involvement of the general public and all stakeholders to 

make sure the Plan reflects the knowledge, perspectives, and needs of everyone whose lives are touched 

by Long Island Sound.  Interested parties are invited to review and comment on the draft Blue Plan and 

any other Blue Plan-related topics.  Please submit written comments to LIS Blue Plan, Bureau of Water 

Protection and Land Reuse, Connecticut Department of Energy and Environmental Protection, 79 Elm 

Street, Hartford, Connecticut 06106-5127 or by email to DEEP.BluePlanLIS@ct.gov on or before June 

21, 2019.   

 

Questions may be directed to David Blatt at (860) 424-3610 or to DEEP.BluePlanLIS@ct.gov. 

 

 
 

Brian P. Thompson, Director 

Land & Water Resources Division 

Bureau of Water Protection & Land Reuse 
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